To: Dona Loglisci, Town Clerk

From: Norman Cole, Land Use Bureau Chief

Date: May 10, 2013

Re: Planning Board Meeting Cancellation and Announcement of Public Workshop

Please be advised that the Planning Board's regularly scheduled meeting of Tuesday, May 14, 2013 has been cancelled.

In place of their regular meeting, the Planning Board will host a public meeting at the Ferguson Library 96 Broad Street, on May 14, 2013, at 7:00 pm as the opening Public Workshop of the 2012 update of the Stamford Master Plan.

Cc: Planning Board

Facilities